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State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 07069-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTEn • 2540 SIIUMAUD OAK BOULEVAUD 

TALLAIIASSEE, FLOUIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

November 9, 20 18 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Johana Nieves, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel J~ 

Docket No. 20180146-EI - Review of 20 19-202 1 storm hardening plan, Duke 
Energy Florida, LLC. 

Please add the attached email to the above Docket No. 20 180 146-EI. 



Johana Nieves 

To: 
Subject: 

Approved. Thank you! 

Best, 

J ohana Nieves 
850-413-6524 

Bernier, Matt 
RE: Docket No. 20180146 

From: Bernier, Matt [mailto:Matt.Bernier@duke-energy.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 1:54PM 
To: Johana Nieves 
Cc: Bernier, Matt 
Subject: Docket No. 20180146 

Good afternoon Johana -
To follow up on our conversation, DEF employees, including those whose input is necessary to respond to Staff's first 

data request in the above-referenced docket, have been and continue to be actively engaged in responding to Hurricane 

Michael (and were also engaged in assisting with Duke Energy's response to Hurricane Florence which impacted the 

Carolinas). For that reason, ~e would request an extension in responding to these data requests. Due to the nature of 

the response, I cannot given a firm date when employees will return to "normal" work, but I will keep staff apprised of 

our efforts and we will provide responses as soon as we are able. 

Thanks you very much for your understanding. Matt 

Matt Bernier 
Associate General Counsel 
Duke Energy Florida 
106 East College Avenue, Ste. 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850.521.1428 
matt.bernier@duke-energy.com 
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